Partnership with families
6th December to 10th December 2021




Dear Families,



As a part of the continuous improvement required by the National Quality Standard, this week we are reviewing the practices we implement to drive continuous improvement in our educator practices and service operations. We are legally required to develop a ‘Quality Improvement Plan’ which also outlines our service strengths. Families are welcome to view the Plan and make contributions. If you’d like more information about the Plan please feel free to discuss with me.






Nominated Supervisor
